
Facility Assessment & Advisory Committee Minutes 

Monday, August 8,2022  location – Nottingham Fire Station 

Official minutes 9/12/2022 

 

In attendance: Gary Anderson (chair), Paul Dallaire, Charlotte Fyfe, Barbara Draper. Absent Eric Danis 

Also present : Chief Jaye Vilchock & Lieutenant Vilchock 

 

The Chair called the meeting to order at 7:09, there was a brief discussion about the document that Mr. 

Dallaire created to store data collected by the committee about various facilities. It was agreed that this 

would be helpful for the committee. 

Chief Vilchock was introduced to members and provided a list of maintenance items needing to be 

addressed at the station. There was also a brief discussion about the future of the building and the 

possibility of adding on to the facility to house the police dept. Chief Vilchock was in favor of this. 

The Chief provided a tour of the station to the members. 

Lieutenant Vilchock addressed the committee explaining a concern about a recent cancelation of a pre-

scheduled blood drive to be held at the community multi-purpose room at town hall, due to lack of air 

conditioning. 

Mr. Anderson agreed to get at least two tentative date to schedule a meeting with our DPW director for 

the next meeting, these will be shared with members prior to posting of next meeting. 

Minutes for July 25 2022 were voted on, unanimous 4-0  motioned by Ms. Draper , seconded by Ms. 

Fyfe. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:05 moved by Mr. Dallaire and seconded by Ms. Fyfe. 

 

 

 


